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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 2:05 PM
To: 'Jim Rizzi'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Florida Power and Light Shared Solar Program

Good Afternoon, Mr. Rizzi. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20190061, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
From: Jim Rizzi [mailto:jrizzi1966@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 1:47 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Florida Power and Light Shared Solar Program 
 
Dear Mr. Tietzman, 
  
I am writing to you in support of the Florida Power and Light (FPL) Shared Solar Program, SolarTogether. The 
SolarTogether program will allow my organization to take advantage of renewable energy sources that we would not 
have considered due to the cost and lack of space needed for these types of systems. 
  
I believe strongly in corporate social responsibility and support these types of programs. As a facility manager, I try to 
implement green technologies and building features into project designs and during building retrofits. Below are a few 
examples the sustainable efforts I have used in projects over the past several years.   
  

 Building LEED Gold facilities 
 Achieving Florida Water Star status to reduce water use 
 Optimizing building mechanical systems to reduce electrical use   
 Retrofitting all lighting to LED fixtures 

  
Since Florida public utilities are regulated by Federal and State agencies such as yours, I believe that FPL is best suited to 
build and administer the SolarTogether program. In addition, allowing third party interests to intervene or become 
involved in this program will only drive up the costs and discourage participation. Please do not let this happen. 
  
SolarTogether will benefit the environment and the people of Florida for generations. I look forward to participating by 
entering my place of business into this program. 
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Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter in detail. 
  
Best Regards, 
  
Jim Rizzi, CFM 
2752 SW Glenmoor Way 
Palm City, FL 34990 
772-971-4776 
Jrizzi1966@gmail.com 
  




